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NOTICE OF HEARING 
 
 
The Deschutes County Board of Supervisors, acting as the Deschutes County Dog 
Control Board, has cancelled a hearing on Thursday, September 1, 2022, starting 
at 2:00 p.m. via Zoom Conference Call. The issue has been resolved. Please 
contact our office for meeting information. The purpose of the hearing is to 
consider whether certain dogs engaged in the chasing, injuring and/or killilng of 
cows, to-wit: 
 

1. Chasing cows on or about August 16, 2022 at or near 65320 Tweed Road, 
Oregon, 97703.  The dog in question is one husky. 

 
 
Any interested persons may appear and offer testimony regarding the allegations 
relating to said dog. 
 
 
 
 

_______________________________________  
 

Deschutes County meeting locations are wheelchair accessible.  
Deschutes County provides reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities.   

For deaf, hearing impaired or speech disabled, dial 7-1-1 to access the state transfer relay service for TTY. 
Please call (541) 388-6571 regarding alternative formats or for further information.   

 _______________________________________ 
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